
From: john cochran
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Cap and trade
Date: Sunday, February 2, 2020 9:54:20 PM

To the Chairs:
Respectfully request that this important bill be voted on by the people of Oregon because of
the far reaching long term and deleterious effect on the economy especially of vulnerable
communities whose livelihoods and basic services will be endangered if implemented.
Thank you,
John Cochran
4751 Rawhide CT NE Salem 97305
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